
November 8, 2021 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503  

 Re:   Notice to Customers 
Docket U-210542  

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached please find Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE’s”) final copy of its notice to customers 
(“Notice”) pursuant to WAC 480-143-210.  PSE posted the Notice on its website on 
November 8, 2021 after receiving input on the form of the Notice and the method of publication.  
The Notice will remain on PSE’s website through December 9, 2021, the date of the Open 
Meeting.  

A copy of the Notice is attached as Attachment A. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2142
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 

Attachment A:  Customer Notice 
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